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Letter Of Attestation

{

Date: 2/13/15
RE: FCC ID: T5V10FLXHNDVE
To Whom It May Concern:

Revolabs, Inc. certifies that the USB port located on the FLX base is used solely for firmware updates. This
port does not need to be connected to a computer for the system to operate as intended.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Signlatory




